
April 2016 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

As you know, last term Year 3 participated in a sponsored walk to raise funds towards 

saving acres of the Rainforest. In total, they managed to raise a massive £340.43!!! 

This is a huge amount of money, so we would like to say an enormous thank you to all 

those who donated! 

From these funds, we will be purchasing and therefore saving 4 acres of the Rainforest 

(1 per class). The remaining money will go towards Mr Massey’s gardening fund. Mr 

Massey will be purchasing trees for the field, in a bid to reduce the carbon footprint of 

the school. Year 3 will be given the opportunity to plant the trees bought. 

Thank you once again and congratulations to Year 3 for all of their hard work. 

Yours faithfully, 

Mr Cross, Miss Dighton, Mr Ellis, Miss Francis 

 

 


